
 

  

Visitors to IEPS  

Earlier today, some of our Year 4 students participated in filming a television segment with Liam Picken and 

Katie Brennan from the Western Bulldogs to promote the Woolworths Earn and Learn Program. The segment 

will be played during the half time break during Friday night’s football game between The Western Bulldogs 

and GWS.  I encourage you to watch the game and see our students enjoying playing on our amazing new oval. 

 

Staffing 

Adrienne Dudley is currently on some well-deserved Long Service Leave until Week 10 of this term. Leading 

Teachers Amanda Dwyer and Ben Phillips will be sharing the role of Acting Assistant Principal during this time.  

We are fortunate to have a strong leadership team at our school where we work closely together to enhance 

learning opportunities for our students. 

Camp Coonawarra 

A special thank you to teachers Humaira Chaudhry, Madeline Coulter, Amanthi Jayasinghe, Andrew Lamers 

and Justin Bartlett for providing such a rich and rewarding camp experience for our Year 5 students at Camp 

Coonawarra. A very special thank you to the following parents for their hard work and energy on while on 

camp: Chris Bolden, Libby Deacon, Tamara Eliezer, Janelle Sinclair, Graham Starkey, Mark Varasdi and Peter 

Karevski.  

Keeping each other healthy 

A number of students are presenting at school with high temperatures and we ask that you please keep your 

children at home if they are unwell. If your child is feeling unwell before school or the night before, please 
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Thursday 10 August                     Foundation Craft Power Incursion 
Friday 18 August                         Jump Rope for Heart Jump Off 
                                                    AGC Workshop 1.30 
Saturday 19 August                     PTFA School Disco 
Thursday 24 August                    Hot Dog lunch day 
Friday 25 August                         Years 1 & 2 Toys Incursion 
Saturday 26 August                    TOM competition at Latrobe University 
Friday 1 September                    Fathersô Day Breakfast 
Tuesday 5 September                STEM Family Event 6.00 ï 7.30 pm 
Monday 11 ï 15 September       STEM Expo Week 
Tuesday 12 September              Sushi Lunch Day 
Friday 22 September                  Last day of Term 3 ï 2:30pm dismissal 
Monday 9 October                      Year 4 Portsea Camp 
  



keep them at home. This prevents the distress that often accompanies being sick at school as well as limiting 

the spread of germs to others.  

Justine Mackey 

Principal 

 

Dear Year 5 Student of 2018, 
 
You are in for a fun-filled year in year 5. One thing you should be looking forward to is camp! You will be going 
to Camp Coonawarra. Camp is a lot of fun that you will definitely remember! A few months before camp, you will 
be given a piece of paper to write who you want in your cabins. The cabins can have a max of 10 people. You will 
then be given a list of things to bring on camp. DO NOT OVERPACK!  At the end of camp it will be hard packing 
up. At camp you are split into activity groups which you will go around with on the activities. The staff will 
introduce themselves and give you tour of the area. The activities you will do are: 

¶ Giant Swing 

¶ Flying Fox 

¶ Initiatives 

¶ Archery 

¶ Hut Building 

¶ Damper Making, Ropes 

¶ and Canoeing 
Be advised for canoeing you will almost definitely get wet and will need spare shoes so bring old clothes. In Camp 
Coonawarra, it is fresh and the food is yum! There is magnificent scenery and good weather. For each time you 
have meals, there will be 1 group that has to set up the tables before and after every meal. You do it once a week 
ǎƻ ŘƻƴΩǘ ōŜ ǿƻǊǊƛŜŘΦ ¢ƘŀǘΩǎ ōŀǎƛŎŀƭƭȅ ǘƘŜ ŎŀǘŎƘ ƻŦ /ŀƳǇ /ƻƻƴŀǿŀǊǊŀΦ IŀǾŜ CǳƴΗ 
 
From, Fellow 2017 year 5 student 
 
Harry 5HC 
 
 
MUSIC NEWS 

 
Victorian State School Spectacular ς Anything is Possible! 
 
Less than 40 days till VSSS2017! Back to our Thursday rehearsal for choir this week. We 

have our second massed choir rehearsal next week on Wednesday. 

Our choir is singing at both performances. Choir families are not required to be at both shows, they do 

however need to drop off choir members at the meeting point and also pick them up at the same place after 

the evening show.  

This year’s Spectacular will be held at Hisense Arena on Saturday 16 September, with two shows at 1pm and 

6:30pm. 

To purchase tickets, visit www.ticketek.com.au/spectacular  

or phone Ticketek on 132 849. 

 Lauren Fairbairn 

 Music Teacher 

 

http://www.ticketek.com.au/spectacular


  PUPIL OF THE WEEK   
   For week ending Friday 28th July and to be announced at Assembly on Monday 31st July:  
 
   PA  Joseph, Lachlan & Lauren  
   PF  Taylor and Jakob 
   1A  Ollie, Angus, Henry & Lily 
   1L  Alexander C 
   1W  Alessandra 

1K  Seb  
2R  Matteo Ishkan 
2T  Eleanor & Oliver O 
3L  Max K 
3SC      Annie R 
4E  Jenny T 
4S  Alexandra A 
5C  Amy W 
5J   Alex G 
LOTE  Satoshi, Chloe & Maggie (PK)  
 
PTFA NEWS 
Silent Fundraising at IEPS: 
 
Entertainment Books 
There are 8 books left at the office. Hurry and purchase your copy now. If a book is not for you - digital 
memberships are available to use on your smartphone  
 
Grand wash Auto 
Don't forget if you clean your dirty car at the car wash use the code 9075 when purchasing a premium Wah for 
$19 and $5 goes to IEPS. This offer ends 20th October.  
 
STUCK on You 
Remember for all your labeling needs or lots of personally named gifts, StuckonYou are another fundraising 
partner of I.E.P.S. Don't forget to use the code www.stuckonyou.com.au  
 
Mitre 10 
For the past few years, I.E.P.S has been the top organization spending at our local Mitre 10 generating funds 
and vouchers for the school to use in PTFA events. Remember to show your loyalty card at the checkout so as 
your sale adds to the overall tally for the school. 
 
FoodWorks 
One of the school’s major fundraising partners is our local FoodWorks.  With their great range of produce and 
friendly nature, you can’t leave empty handed. Remember to mention to donate your spend points to I.E.P.S at 
the checkout. Keep it local and continue to support Paul and Debbie. 
 
 

FIRST AID ROOM WASHING 
For week commencing 14th August, our volunteer is Gail Richards. Many thanks for volunteering for 
this task.  

 
 
CANTEEN ROSTER & NEWS 
Bring a Friend to Canteen!! J 
 
Thu 10 Aug  Sarah Goodisen 
   Cindy Shearer 

http://www.stuckonyou.com.au/


Friday 11 Aug  Kerry Ruiz 
   Dianne Camilleri 
Mon 14 Aug  Counter sales only! 
   10.15 ς 11.30 

Lauren Davis 
12.45pm ς 2.00pm 
Help Needed 

Tue 15 Aug  Sue Roberts 
   Carol Amos 
Wed 16 Aug  Shirley Zeunert 
   Wendy 
Thu 17 Aug  Amanda Woodhouse 
Friday 18 Aug  Bianca Dobson 
   Michelle Bennet 
 
 
During the course of the term if you cannot make it please try and swap your days with another volunteer. A 
contact list has been emailed out with your canteen roster J 
 
Remember ς Bring your washed Apple or Pear from home, to the canteen and have it made into a slinky!!! This 
is a free serviceJ 
 
Thank you to the Sushi Day volunteers. Another busy special lunch day with 620 Rolls ordered J 
 
Hot Chocolate available each WEDNESDAY & THURSDAY at RECESS only  
for 80c – with a mini muffin - $1  
 
Soup of the week 
Chicken and Corn  
Next week ς Pumpkin 
 
Order soup over the counter - $2 
On a lunch order - $2.50 and it includes a yummy fresh Bread Roll! 
 

 
Visitor passes for Canteen Volunteers 
Please remember to sign in at the front office and collect a green visitor pass before you come to canteen! 
 
Menu available on our school website - http://www.ivanhoeeastps.vic.edu.au/parent-community/canteen 

Please check the menu for changes to avoid disappointment!  

 
Do you have one of our Byo Cups at home? If you do can you please return it to the school canteen J 
 
Please continue to let me know your availability to help out. Please email me at 
canteen@ivanhoeeastps.vic.edu.au 

 

I would love to hear from you! 
Sonia, Canteen Manager. 

canteen@ivanhoeeastps.vic.edu.au 
9499 2171 
 
 
ADVERTISING:  We restrict ads to those that seem to be of interest to our school community. School council does not endorse any ads published and takes no responsibility for them. 
Deadline for advertising is Tuesday 2.00pm.   Contact Karen in the school office on 9499 2171 
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Certificate III in Education Support (Teacher's Aide) -CHC30213 - August 2017 
This qualification will give you the skills and knowledge to provide assistance and support to teachers and students in a range of 
educational settings. This includes early childhood education, as well as Primary, Secondary and Special schools. 
Graduates work as education assistants/teacher aides and support workers (working with children with disabilities) 
Location: East Preston Community Centre, 7 Newton Street, Reservoir 
Days & Times: Thursday τStarts 10 August 2017, 9.15am τ3.15pm 
Duration: 24 sessions , 2 workshops + 100 hour practical placement. (Excludes Public & School Holidays) 
Cost: Concession: $180, Full: $900, Fee For ServiceτConc.: $2,685 (limited places) + Service & Amenities Fee 
 
Spelling, Reading and Writing 
A friendly and supportive class for people who want to improve their spelling, reading and writing skills for everyday transactions or for 
work or further study purposes. 
Location: Merrilands Community Centre 
Days: Wednesday evenings 
Time: 6.00pmτ8.30pm 
Dates: Semester 2: 19 July ς 6 Dec, 2017 * potential to join after start date 
Duration: Semester 2: 19 weeks (No classes during school and public holidays) 
Cost: Concession: $50, Full: $71, Fee for Service: $613 + Service & Amenities Fee 
 
 Ring PRACE on 9462 6077 or visit our website: www.prace.vic.edu.au  
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